
Prayer requests: 
Wisdom 
Willingness to learn 
Safety in Travel 
Finances  
 
 

Christina’s Newsletter 

Dear friends and family, 

 
 

Hello from Mbale Uganda! I can’t believe that this internship is already a third of the way over. It feels 
like just yesterday that I arrived in Uganda, and now I will soon be traveling to Kenya. I received my visa 
for Kenya last week and couldn’t be more excited about the opportunities there. 

I've been participating in so many ministries and getting involved in the community, and it's been a lot of 
fun. I have had the opportunity to help teach nationals, from Nabweya and Mazimasa, to share the 
gospel and participated in home-to-home evangelism. I have learned so much from all of the different 
experiences that I've had here. I have also been able to teach lessons At El Shaddai children’s home. 
Once a week I have been going to Loved ministry and have been making great friendships with the staff.  

I’ve also had the opportunity to share in Sunday school a study on the works of the Flesh along with 
Ambrose. I’ve been sharing with the kids in Kamunge once a week and the attendance continues to 
grow. Last week I had over 80 children attend.  

Please be praying for my wisdom in all situations, and that I would gain an understanding of the culture. 
Also, for my willingness to learn from those who have been on the field. I also ask that you pray for my 
travel around September 17th to Kenya.  

I just wanted to take a moment to thank you for supporting me in Uganda, and for all that God is leading 
me in. I also want to thank those who are faithfully praying for me. I have enjoyed working with 
children, and the time at Loved has been wonderful. Thank you so much for your support, and for being 
a part of the spread of the Gospel of Jesus Christ! 

Please take a look at a few photos to follow.  Interesting things to see and WONDERFUL people to know! 

                                                             Yours in Christ,              

                                                           Christina Trujillo                                                                                                   
      



 
Kids and some staff from Loved: (Top to Bottom, Left to Right) Aunt Esther, Me, 
Jamous, Agnes, Patrick M, Emma, David, Robert, Reta, Jonathan, Patrick W, Aunt 
Esther, Simon, Sampson Aaron,Anna,Logose, Alice, Shamime, Okia  



 

Traveling with a cow on a Boda boda 



 

Kids at El Shaddai 



 

Kids at Kamuge 



 

View from my Boda boda ride 



 

A cat hanging out in the store 



 

Me sharing in Sunday school 
 


